

North Crawford School District

TROIANS

47050 County Road X, Soldiers Grove, WI 54655 Fax: 608.735.4317

Mr. Brandon Munson Superintendent District Office: 608.735.4318 Mrs. Amanda Killeen
Elementary Principal
Elementary Office: 608.624.5201

Mr. Toby Tripalin Middle/High School Principal MS/HS Office: 608.735.4311 Mrs. Cara Wood
Director of Student Services
Elementary Office: 608.624.5201

September 24, 2020

Dear North Crawford Staff,

Today, the North Crawford School District was informed that a student in our middle school has recently tested positive for COVID-19.

Through our contact tracing protocol, and in collaboration with Crawford County Public Health, we have identified and notified all families whose students have likely had close contact with the individual who tested positive, as well as all staff members who had close contact. This is defined as being within six feet of an individual for 15 minutes or more, even while wearing face coverings.

The student who has tested positive for COVID-19 and anyone who had close contact with the individual will not return to the building and will be quarantined for the determined amount of time by Crawford County Public Health. Our staff have thoroughly cleaned and disinfected the affected areas, and we are confident the building remains safe for students and staff to return to school.

The health, safety, and well-being of our school community remains our top priority. We are following sound protocols aligned with expert health guidance to ensure we are doing everything we can to protect our students' health. We also want to take this opportunity to remind everyone of the importance of wearing masks, staying six feet apart from others, and regularly washing your hands.

We are closely monitoring this situation and will provide you with updates if any further steps are necessary. If you have questions in regards to this information, please reach out directly to School Nurse John Powell.

Sincerely,

Brandon Munson, Superintendent